



12th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

End of Term Arrangements

As we approach the end of the final term I would like to thank you for your support throughout the academic year.

Our last day of term is Thursday 21st July 2022 when the school closes for all students at 1.30pm. School buses have been arranged to serve the usual routes home. Should this earlier finish cause you difficulties please contact us and we will make arrangements for your child to stay in school until 3pm.

Last year we revived the traditional fun walk for the last day and the students tell us they are keen to take part again. Students will follow a local route during the morning and return to school for lunch. Should temperatures prove too high or if rain is forecast the event will not proceed. Further details will be published soon.

The new academic year will involve a staggered start as shown below.

Monday 5th September 2022 - Years 7 and 11 attend Tuesday 6th September 2022 - All Years attend

The calendar for 2022/23 is currently being finalised and we are keen to hear your opinion on face to face parents' evenings in comparison with those online. Later this week a survey will be sent out via text, please take a moment to let us know your views.

Thank you again for your ongoing support, have a great holiday.

Yours sincerely,

N Wg

Mr N. K. Willingham Headteacher

